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Name.

Dewji Gangji Khoja,
Jugjiwan Dewji
Khoja and Ramji
Dewji Khoja

Gopikisson Sadulsing
Marwadi

Kusturchand Hukum-
chand Sha

Jamnadas Damodhar-
has Sha

Umer Sumar Haji Me-
inon

Muncherji Dorabji Bhe-
sania

Jusub Haji Sidick Me-
mon

Eowji Bhasker Dhotre

Vincent Manuel ..

Khimji Funja Sha ..

Chhabildas Jamnadas
Sha

Ebramji Jewaji Bora
and Khanbhai
Ebramji Bora

Professiob or
Occupation.

!
i

Lately retail 'Dealers
in Opium, now un-
employed

Lately traded with
Bunsilal Sadulsing
and Narondas Sa-
dulsing, at Mirza-
pore and Bombay,
under the name of
Gungakison Bal-
kison, as Merchant
and Commission
Agent

A Gujarati Mehta
in the employ
of Dhurumchand
Odaychund

A Retail Dealer in
Timber and Plank

Trading in Bombay,
under his own name
as a General Mer-
chant

Lately a Waterman
in the Gordon
Mill, and now un-
employed

Unemployed

A Clerk in the Bom-
bay Gas Company

Clerk to Messrs.
Bolton and Co.

Lately carried on
business in Bom-
bay, as a Dealer in
Grain, in partner-
ship with Nanji
PurbutJoshi under
the name of Khimji
Punja now unem-
ployed

A Gujarati Mehta
in the employ of
Gulamali Jewunji
Bora

The first-named In-
solvent lately a
Dealer in China-
ware &c., and the
second also lately
a Dealer in Timber

Denomination.

Mahomedan ...

Hindoo

Ditto

Ditto

Mahomedan ...

Parsee ...

Mahomedan ..

Hindoo

Portuguese ..

Hindoo

Ditto
.

Mahomedan...

Place of Residence in
Bombay.

Lately at.Durga Molla,
without the Fort (at
present in the Bom-
bay Gaol)

Lately at Kalbadevi-
road, without the
Fort (at present in
the Bombay Gaol)

Paydhowni, without
the Fort

Jugjiwan Keka-street,
without the Fort

Dharavai Kalla Fort,
without the Fort

Girgaon-road, without
the Fort

Nagdevi Cross - lane,
without the Fort

Candawadi, without
the Fort

Chundunwadi, without
the Fort

Fanasvadi, without the
Fort

Near Mumbadevi Old
Chauki, without the
Fort

Ful Guli, without the
Fort

Date of
'etitions filed.

1886.
llth Dec.

Ditto

s

13th Dec.

Ditto

Ditto

14th Dec.

Ditto

Ditto

loth Dec.

Ditto

Ditto

Ditto

Date of Gazette containing Notices, January 13, 1887.

Name.

Solomon Daniel Maza-
gamkar

Esmal Nathu Marakia,
and his wife Hurbai

Narayan Raghu Tavday

Profession or
Occupation.

j
A Sub -Inspector -in

Crawford Ma'rket
Dealers in Oil and

Milk
A Jobber in the

Sassoon and Alli-
ance Silk Mills

Denomination.

Beni Esrael ...

Mahomedan ...

Hindoo

Place of Residence in
Bombay.

Khadak, without the
Fort

Cazi Mola, without the
Fort

Chunam Kiln, .without
the Fort

Date of
Petitions filed.

1886.
16th Dec.

Ditto

17th Dec.


